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The Four Seasons                                                    Kurtis O. Perry 

          Winter                                                                             2013 

Spring                                                                             2014 

Tamadea Maleachi, violin 

Sara Banks, cello 

Hannah Messerschmidt, piano 

 

The Wilderness                                                         Kurtis O. Perry 

          sub-title or individual pieces                                  2015-2017 

Kurtis Perry, baritone 

Hannah Messerschmidt, piano 

 

On a Dark, Dark Night                                               Kurtis O. Perry 

          sub-title or individual pieces                                           2014 

A pre-recorded, electronic piece. 

 

Raevenous                                                                Kurtis O. Perry 

          sub-title or individual pieces                                  2012-2013 

A pre-recorded, electronic piece. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank the Houghton College administration for its 

faithful support of the Greatbatch School of Music. 

Shirley A. Mullen, President 

Jack Connell, Provost and Dean of the Faculty  

Vincent Morris, Chief Financial Officer 

Greatbatch School of Music Faculty, Staff, and Administration 
 

 

 

Mr. Kurtis Perry, a student of Dr. Sarah Hutchings, currently advised by Dr. 

Carrie Magin, is performing this recital in partial fulfillment of the requirements 

for the Bachelor of Music degree with Non-Music Elective Studies in 

Communications and Music Industry. 

 

As a courtesy to the performer and your fellow audience members, please be 

certain that all cell phones, watch alarms, and pagers are either turned off or set 

for silent operation. Flash photography can be very disconcerting to performers 

and is not permitted during the performance. Thanks for your cooperation. 


